

The Emergency Medicine team at Michael Garron Hospital is hiring!

About us - Department of Emergency Medicine

The Michael Garron Hospital (MGH), formerly Toronto East General Hospital, is one of Ontario's leading community teaching hospitals. We are one of the fastest growing and busiest single-site Emergency Departments in Ontario, serving more than 110,000 patients per year and a catchment of over 450,000 residents from a number of vibrant and distinct communities, spanning a broad range of socioeconomic backgrounds. The MGH ED is a full service emergency department providing care for patients of all ages, with 20% of patients being children. The MGH ED team consists of 47 support staff, 142 nurses and 64 front line clinicians (mix of CCFM-EM and FRCPC team members) who are dedicated to meeting the needs of our diverse community.

Why join MGH?

We are proud to have a strong team of clinicians dedicated to supporting our community and each other. We have proudly served the diverse, multi-cultural population of East Toronto since 1929, offering an extensive range of inpatient, outpatient and community-based programs and services. We are the Heart of the East!

Highlights:

- Well recognized for providing high quality emergency care in a highly supportive environment
- High performing emergency team with patient care and innovation directed process improvement.
 - New dedicated pediatric zone
 - Newly renovated resuscitation space
 - Newly renovated secure ED mental health unit
 - Digital technology pilots (including AI scribe)
 - ED Geriatric nursing supports, ED orthopedic technicians, ED child life specialists and ED
 patient navigators are among some of our amazing supporting team members
- Highly competitive alternate funding arrangement with modifiers built in to support our high volume site
- Education Practice plan
- Highly affordable housing options in East York and surrounding areas
- Extremely collegial, engaged and supportive team
- Advanced formal wellness program
 - Peer support program
 - Mentorship opportunities
 - Buddy shifts
 - Protected "no overnight" transition period



We're looking for...

Applications are invited for full and part time practice plan track (minimum 8 shifts per month) positions within the Department of Emergency Medicine as part of Michael Garron Hospital's annual Fall hiring cycle.

To apply:

- Applications may be submitted at any time with a firm deadline for application submission is **September 12, 2025.**
- Applications must be submitted to Kyle.Vojdani@tehn.ca and Amanda.Fitzgibbon@tehn.ca

Please include the following in your application:

- Personal letter of intent
- Curriculum Vitae (CV)

It helps to include information relating to any of the following categories as applicable:

- Education
- Prior work experience in Emergency Medicine
- Research and scholarly contributions to Medicine/Emergency Medicine
- Area and extent of special competency training pertinent to Emergency Medicine
- Leadership roles
- Extra-clinical contributions to Emergency Medicine
- Awards of distinction
- Prior significant work or volunteer experience outside of medicine
- Consider if your background and experiences might be underrepresented by our current group at large and therefore would likely add value to the decision making process of leadership and/or the provision of clinical care in Toronto
- Fluency in languages in addition to English
- Attributes that you feel make you well suited to the practice of Emergency Medicine
- The role you envisage for yourself within our group
- Shift Commitments
- Start Date
- Primary or Secondary site goals
- Professional Interests



Next Steps:

- Applicants will be informed if they have been selected for interviews within **2 weeks after** submission.
- Interviews for successful applicants will be held in the last half of September. *Virtual interviews will be offered.
- Two reference letters (one from a Program Director or Department Chief) will be required if an interview is granted.
- Employment offers will be sent in early October.

Questions & More Information:

Thank you for your consideration of applying to work in the Department of Emergency Medicine at Michael Garron Hospital. We have a dynamic and collegial group, and an exciting work environment. We can't wait to welcome new members to the MGH ED family.

If you have any further questions please feel free to reach out to Amanda.Fitzgibbon@tehn.ca our physician administrative coordinator, Emergency Medicine, MGH.

Sincerely,

Emergency Department Selection Committee, Michael Garron Hospital